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My name is Tabitha Melinti, I am in support of SB1591 because we have the training, 

the ability and the love to serve our elderly community. I’ve been doing this type of 

work since 1996. I’ve taken care of my own parents while taking care of  five other 

residents without any issues, strain in my work schedule or my performance to do the 

job.  


